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Name: Russell R Speirn 
Address: 5430 NW Innisbrook Pl 
Email: rspeirn@frontier.com 
Testimony: 
I approve and encourage the development of Mountain Bike Trails in the North Tualatin Mountains Access Master Plan. 
These trails can be built to protect the environment and provide good mountain bike recreation near Portland.  Successful
trail systems for hikers, runners and mountain bikers have been developed in a number of urban areas like ours as I
believe you are well aware of.  The addition of mountain bike trails in the Portland urban area will be another amenity for
outdoor recreationalists of all ages. 
Russ 
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